
 

WELCOME! 
 
Thanks for your interest in the Child Development Center.  Selecting an early childhood 
program is one of the many important decisions you will make in the life of your child. 
For many of our children, this will be their first experience away from home. We want 
that experience for your child to be rich and meaningful.  
We start with a safe and healthy environment that promotes the health and nutrition of 
children and protects children and adults from illness and injury. Also essential is our 
staff who have the educational qualifications, knowledge, and professional commitment 
necessary to support children’s learning and development and to meet the diverse 
needs of families.  
We promote positive relationships for children and adults to help children feel good 
about them.   We strive to establish and maintain a strong relationship with each family 
as well.  
We have selected a curriculum that fosters all areas of development ~ cognitive, 
language, emotional, social, and physical. We work also to promote your child’s 
creativity and spirit of inquiry. Our approach to teaching should be respectful of your 
child’s development and cultural background. Ongoing observation and review of your 
child’s learning and development will help us communicate with you about your child’s 
progress.  
 
Finally, the MPC CDC team work together to provide leadership so that all children, 
families, and staff benefit from our high-quality program.  
 
Please let us know of your questions and any concerns. We also hope to see you at 
Family Orientation and Open House that is offered prior to each new semester.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Cathy Nyznyk 

Cathy Nyznyk, Director      
 
cnyznyk@mpc.edu 
831 646 4066 
 

mailto:cnyznyk@mpc.edu

